
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

November 28, 1950
Letter from General MacArthur to the Joint Chiefs of

Staff, Chinese Communist Intervention in Korea

Citation:

"Letter from General MacArthur to the Joint Chiefs of Staff, Chinese Communist
Intervention in Korea", November 28, 1950, Wilson Center Digital Archive, FRUS, 1950,
Vol. VII. https://wilson-center.drivingcreative.com/document/116195

Summary:

General MacArthur reports from Tokyo on developments in Korea, stating that the
Chinese military support to North Korea was increasing.
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